Gary & Monnie Bacon

Missionaries to MEXIEH

July 21, 2025
Dear Friends,

This is an exciting time and a very busy time! Our Vacation Bible School at Iglesia Bautista
Monte Sion in Valle Hermoso, Mexico will begin on July 31. We have spent several weeks
planning and preparing everything. Our theme for this year is "Running the Race". The lessons
will be taken from the life of the Apostle Paul. We hope to teach the children about the importance
of trusting the Lord, serving the Lord, and knowing that we are secure in the love of Christ. We
have good lessons, crafts, and activities planned, all with the prayer that many boys and girls will
come to know Jesus as their personal Saviour. This VBS will be presented in five churches in
different parts of Mexico. Thanks to all of you who have given special offerings for VBS. Please
pray that God will bless this ministry for His glory.

Please continue to pray for our safety as we travel the border highways in Mexico. There are
still many risks for Americans on those highways. We also ask you to pray that we will have dry
weather during VBS and that we will be able to get through Customs with the backpacks, school
supplies, and all of our VBS supplies and materials. Thanks for praying!

Last week some of our teens attended a youth camp in Matamoros. They had a great time,
and many decisions were made for Christ. We praise the Lord for His goodness!

As we plan and prepare for VBS, we are mindful that we could not do our work without your
prayers and financial support. Your faithful financial support and your prayers continue to
encourage us greatly. We have the resources to provide VBS for many children because of you.
We appreciate you so much, and we pray that the Lord will bless you in every way.

In Christ,
Gary & Monnie
The Bacons
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